Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Chris Edmiston [cedmiston@bellvillehospital.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2006 1:49 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office

Subject: Public Comments for Docket #072 from Web site: Patient Handling

This is a very 'user friendly' document. I think the algorithms will be extremely useful
for staff training.
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